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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Bluebell/Fern Trip to Drusillas on Tuesday 28th April 2020 

 

To support our topic ‘”Frozen Footsteps” we are planning a trip to Drusillas on Tuesday 28th April 2020.  

We will explore Drusillas and participate in a workshop.  

 

Due to funding within school, we cannot financial support the cost of the trip (i.e. coach travel and 

workshop) to take all the children to Drusillas.  Friends of St Marks have kindly donated a contribution 

of £3 per child towards the coach for this visit but to enable us to go ahead and arrange this class trip 

we will need to know if parents are happy to pay the cost of £20 per child for this school trip.  We feel 

this would be a great learning opportunity for the children however, due to financial pressures we will be 

unable to offer this trip without commitment from all parents. 

 

Please complete the slip below and return it to the school office by Friday 31st January in order for us to 

make a decision on whether the trip will be going ahead.  

  

Many thanks for your support on the above. 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Laura Kelsey (Ms) 

 

 

Trip to Drusillas on Tuesday 28th April 2020 

 

 

o I confirm I am happy to contribute £20.00 towards the cost of this visit to Drusillas. 

 

o I confirm I am unable to contribute £20.00 towards the cost of the visit to Drusillas. 

 

 

 

o Signed  ___________________________________________________ 

  

 
 


